McQueen Mandatory Drug Testing Meeting

Please be advised that we are holding a Baseball booster meeting for parent vote on drug testing McQ
baseball students. This will take place Monday March 24" at 6:00pm in the McQ Cafeteria. If you are
not present you will be counted as a YES vote. If you can’t be there you can call your vote into Kim
Weethee at 830-8945 or Will Yawn 530-2771.

Please sign acknowledgement below, and have your player return to their coach.

Parent Signature Student Signature

Thank You

McQueen Baseball Boosters!



